
 

April 27, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for Furnishing and Equipping Rose Avenue Clinic in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Venice Family Clinic located at 604 Rose Avenue, 

Venice, CA 90291. 

 

This funding would support the Venice Family Clinic’s expansion and remodel to better serve low-

income residents of the Westside of Los Angeles. The new remodel will fully equip and furnish the new 

building. The improvements will accommodate the tremendous growth of Venice Family Clinic's scope of 

services, including the dramatic expansion of our behavioral health, substance use, optometry, health 

education, and case management programs. These areas have functioned with inadequate space for many 

years but will soon have the means to operate at their fullest potential. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


